Abergavenny Camera Club AGM 2017 Chair’s report
2017 was a good year, I think. Our membership has been stable and grown a little, attendance has been mostly good. Some meetings have had more or less attendance than others as have competitions entries – please do keep coming and entering as this what makes the club the club.
Meeting times were shifted back by half an hour this year, running from 7:30 to 9:30 rather than 8 until 10. This seems to have worked well. Speakers like it too as they get home earlier and it’s in line with timings for other clubs.
Running a club is all about making it good for everyone and I do hope you’ve enjoyed yourself over the year. I think I know everybody’s name now, and do tell me if I get it wrong! Also, if you forget names, don’t feel shy – do ask.
[bookmark: _GoBack]I’d like to thank the committee members for their steadfast support and work behind the scenes (and in front of them) in making the club successful. I’d also like to thank everyone who came to night, who entered competitions and helped out in other ways, for example in getting out there to photograph the Jazz Festival.
